IMPORTANT **UPDATE**: CAFETERIA A / C & LUNCH MENU ADJUSTMENT



Dear Parents/Guardians,

Please be advised that our school's cafeteria currently has

■ To ensure food safety and meet operational guidelines, we will

implement a temporary modified lunch menu starting Monday,

Our nutrition team has prepared an adjusted menu that August 4, 2025.

remains compliant, nutritious, and safe for students. These

changes will be in effect until the A/C is fully operational, and

or weather conditions change. The district HVAC team is

working to resolve this as quickly as possible.

Thank you for your understanding.

Warm regards,

Principal Lisa Beckwith







